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STAFF CONDOLENCES:

Our sympathy goes out to Keith Krejci and his family: His sister-in-law was killed in a car accident in
Florida last Sunday.

His address is: 1028 Park Avenue
Huntington, NY 11743

SAVE THE DATE - AUTHOR ON CAMPUS:

Tom Gatten, author of "The Kojo Hand," will be on campus for a special reading/signing event. Please join
us in the Javits Room (2nd floor of the Melville Library) from 3pm-4pm on Thursday, September 26.

Sponsored by: The Melville Library, the English Department, and the University Bookstore

FALL PRIDE PATROL:

You all received a flier on Fall Pride Patrol .(campus wide mailing) Consider getting some fresh air and
exercise on Wednesday, October 9. The Library is organizing a group to work from 1:30 - 3:30 pm. So
far, there is three of us; we could use a few more pairs of hands. Let Maryanne know and she will send in

all names on one reply list. We will request to work on the memorial garden near the booth on the main
entrance driveway!






